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 13 November 2015 

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Subject: Circulation of the Survey Questionnaire Approved at  

The 2
nd

 Meeting of the APT Preparatory Group for WTSA-16 

As you may recall, at the 2
nd

 Meeting of the APT Preparatory Group for WTSA-

16 (APT-WTSA16-2) held in Bangkok, Thailand from 15 to 17 October 2015, the Meeting 

reviewed the Resolutions of WTSA-12 and decided to conduct a survey in order to see the 

interest of the APT Members, Associate Members and Affiliate Members on such 

Resolutions. Based on the interest of the membership, the APT Preparatory Group for 

WTSA-16 will work towards the development of Preliminary APT Common Proposals for 

WTSA-16. 

 

In this regard, you are kindly requested to complete the attached survey 

questionnaire and return it to the APT Secretariat by e-mail, aptwtsa@apt.int by  

29 February 2016. 

 

I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Areewan Haorangsi 

Secretary General 

 

 

 

 

 

To: APT Members, Associate Members and Affiliate Members 

 

 

Encl: Survey Questionnaire on WTSA-12 Resolutions 

 

 

Survey on Res of 

WTSA-12.docx
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